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Instruction
Field Trips 
Student trips of significant educational value are encouraged.  Student safety shall be the primary consideration in planning field trips.  Adequate supervision shall be provided to insure student safety and proper behavior.  Parental permission slips shall be required for all students going on field trips.

All field trips shall be approved by the Principal.  Notification shall be given to the Superintendent of Schools of any overnight field trips approved by the Principal. The Superintendent will inform the Board of Education of overnight trips, such notification to be made in advance of the trip when possible.

The Principal is authorized to approve use of private transportation for field trips when special circumstances so warrant.  A record shall be maintained of any use of private transportation for field trips or for any other reason.
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